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Alaska Board of Game 
P.O. Bob 115526 
Juneau, AK 99811 

Dear Board of Game, 

In regards to proposal 73 reducing non resident deer tags to one buck. 

As one who has hunted kodiak as a Traditional Bowhunter multiple times this proposal 
fails to consider the ethical and restrained hunter. Kodiak has been a promised land for those
with Longbow and Recurves. Multiple tags and buck or doe made for a full and great 
experience to those who are pursuing sport . In addition those like myself, blue collar, cannot 
justify such a journey and expense under such limitations of Proposal 73.

Consider for the sake of the Restrained and Sporting hunter the option of 2 tags for 
Longbow and Recurve hunters. Such actions would allow others to take the opportunity of an 
additional tag if so desired. A doe Is a trophy for a traditional bowhunter. Perhaps allowing the 
sporting hunter an either sex tag would persuade such a journey. 

If conserving deer numbers is  imperative by all means do what is best for the game. It 
is  of no interest of mine to harm what should first be valued and protected. 

Regards, 

Jordan T Alvis 
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